

Dear Staff


[bookmark: _GoBack]Kindly note the disciplinary code and grievance procedures workshops presented by Adv. Pushpa Naidu which is scheduled on the 29th & 30th of August has been POSTPONED.

College/Divisions and School workshops for employees will be set up in due course.



Kind Regards
Adv. Pushpa Naidu

